
2018 Federation Fall Workshops 

11:15 AM-1:30 PM August 25, 2018 Rudder Tower Rooms (After the Business Meeting) 

Please return the Registration Form by Monday, August 13, 2018 to  

 

Federation of Texas A&M Mothers’ Clubs 

Attn: Kristi King 

10103 Manor Way 

Forney TX 75126 

Or email it to 6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com 

 

CLUB PRESIDENTS-Read Carefully 

Please complete the REGISTRATION FORM that follows and return it by Monday, August 13, 

so that all workshops can be scheduled into the appropriate rooms.  You can mail or email the 

workshop form.  Please include the positions and number of attendees from your club.  Your 

email will be confirmed. 

ANY club member may attend the workshops.  Being a club officer is not a requirement.  We 

do encourage all club officers to attend.  If you are interested, we look forward to your 

attendance!  Try to have a representative at each workshop! 

The Workshop Leaders will be sharing from their own experience and some will have experts 

in specific subject areas.  The BEST part is the sharing of ideas with each other, so please bring 

information you would like to share or discuss. 

We are offering two sessions for most workshops due to demand. Please be sure to sign up for 

two different workshops and take more information back to your club. 

You may bring a beverage, snack or sack lunch to the workshops. We will not be finished with 

the last session until 1:30. 

All workshops will be held in the Rudder Tower.  Room assignments will be provided at the 

Fall Business meeting on Saturday, August 26, 2018. 

All materials for the workshops except the *President’s Packet will be available on the 

Federation website, www.aggiemoms.org prior to the meeting.  **We ask that all attendees 

print the materials for each session prior to going to College Station.  The Club President 

might consider printing all of the materials and giving them to the moms who will be 

attending each session for your club. 

 

*The President’s Packet for each club should be picked up at the Registration 

table during check-in.  Packets that are not retrieved will be mailed to the club 

and the cost of mailing will be charged to the club. 

**PLEASE DOWNLOAD/PRINT THE MATERIALS FOR EACH WORKSHOP 

SESSIONS.  THEY WILL NOT BE PROVIDED AT THE WORKSHOP. 

mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
http://www.aggiemoms.org/

